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First name: Christina

Last name: Castro

Organization: Three Sisters Collective

Title: Co-Founder

Comments: Three Sisters Collective, of O'ga P'ogeh, Santa Fe, unceded Tiwa territory, an Indigenous women led

grassroots organization, wholly opposes any more construction to the Sandia Mountain landscape. Furthermore

the Forest Service, or any entity therein should be in direct communication with the surrounding Pueblos for any

proposed development, least of all a roller coaster. As Indigenous people we do not believe in marring what is

already pristine and beautiful landscape. Our sacred lands our not an entertainment venue or tourist attraction. If

people want a roller coaster they can go to Uncle Cliffs in Albuquerque or Six Flags in a major city. This is

actually a ludicrous proposal and won't go over well. Believe this! Indigenous people are no longer accepting this

"extreme support" colonizer mentality of entertainment at our land's expense. 

We will also contact Deb Haaland, Sect. of the Interior and Pueblo ally to look further into this continued

desecration of historic Pueblo lands. Tah ah, Thank you. Christina M. Castro, PhD, Three Sisters Collective


